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I am a long time resident in the Southern Highlands with two primary-aged children. I strongly object this 
proposed development going ahead because it is close to residential area. The proposed Moss Vale Plastics 
Recycling facility would directly put our health and wellbeing in great danger in the community through 
polluted water and air, traffic hazards. Also the proposed Moss Vale Plastics Recycling facility would badly 
damage the local economic as no one would visit and spend money in the Southern Highlands any more. It is 
not the right site!! 
 

 




